From: Ruth Heath

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 3:00 PM

To: Governor Sununu <governorsununu@nh.gov>

Cc: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>; Chicoine, Jared
<jared.s.chicoine@energy.nh.gov>; EllmslJr, Christopher )
<Christopher.j.ellmsjr@energy.nh.gov>

Subject: PUC Docket DE 22-060

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

I'm writing as a very concerned citizen, as a member of the Canterbury Energy Committee,
and as a homeowner who benefits from net metering.

| understand the PUC is about to issue an order about net metering Docket DE 22-060. |
urge to you keep the net metering program as strong as possible and accept the settlement
offered by the major players (the three utilities, Clean Energy NH, NHCLF, OCA, and the
NH Hydro Association, who have been working to do just that.

Our town is actively pursuing solar to cover our municipal building's electric needs. We
would not be able to proceed without net energy metering. This would happen be the case
over and over, in town after town, and in household after household and the solar industry
in NH (which employs so many people) would be hard pressed to survive. Losing a strong
net metering program is bad for NH, it's residents, our environment, and our economy.

| ask that my concern be entered into the docket.

Sincerely,
Ruth Heath
Canterbury NH



